
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 June 2019   
Ref: WBHO / RG0016 
 
Re:  Danoher 
 Letter of Recommendation 
   
 
 To whom it may Concern. 
 
We are writing this letter to highly recommend Danoher as a specialist aggregate 
blasting, crushing and screening contractor.  During my tenure with Group Five 
Construction and currently with WBHO Construction have worked with the Danoher 
Crushing (formally ownership of B&E International) for past twenty one - (21) years.  
 
Some of the projects, to name a few in which they subcontracted the blasting, 
crushing and screening of aggregates were: 

• Sterkspruit to Tellebridge 
• Engcobo to Idutywa 
• Senekal to Paul Roux 
• Senekal to Vaalpenspruit 
• Nasrec N17  
• Strydenburg to Hopetown 
• Penhoek Pass 

 
I have known them to be very successful in several huge projects directly for 
SANARAL.   
 
They have worked in challenging environments, tight schedules and within tight 
budgets with a high drive for quality product delivery. They have worked in limited or 
restricted areas within built up areas or near high voltage power, lines and have 
always provided dedicated, highly professional teams that has worked to the highest 
safety standards without a single reported incident. Danoher’s staff is professional, 
pleasant to work with and has excellent relationships with both principle contractors, 
consulting engineers, clients and the public. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                              



 

 
 I am confident that Danoher – blasting, crushing and screening of aggregates will be 
an excellent member of your development team and you will be very satisfied with 
their work. 
 
I trust the above is acceptable and is available for discussion should it be necessary. If 
you have any questions or would like additional information, please feel free to 
contact me at +27 79 496 4692 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ray Govender 
Project Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


